
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs L Jordan 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Sandown Drive                  Tel: 01778 426968 

Bourne  

28th November 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RECEPTION, YEAR 1 & YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

MONDAY 16TH DECEMBER 

 

You will know from our dates for diaries that our Christmas parties for Reception, Year 

1 & Year 2 will take place in the afternoon of Monday 16th December.  

 

Thank you to our wonderful PTFA who have very kindly provided the food for our 

parties. Please note that children will still need to have either a hot meal or a packed 

lunch on that day. Please do ensure that we have up to date allergy information. 

 

The children should come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please do not send 

your child in their ‘best’ outfit.  Please also remember that we will still be going outside 

at playtime and lunchtime and children therefore still need a warm coat and appropriate 

footwear. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

The Reception & KS1 Team 

 
 
 

 

 

 


